Ulm Schools

Heme of the Bluehawks

PO Box 189 | Uim, MT 69485 | 406.886.8813

November 1, 2021
Dear Ulm Families,

This school year is flying by...42 days of school already. November is here and winter
seems to have arrived. Thank you for sending your children to school prepared for the
cold. We do go outside for recess until the temperature is 0 degrees, and it sure makes
our jobs easier when students come prepared. Thanksgiving Holiday is already upon us
and you know what they say: Christmas will be here before you snow it ;)

November 11th is Veterans Day. We at UIm would like to thank all of our Service Men
and Women who have served in our military-Army, Navy, Airforce, Marines and Air
National Guard. We will be having a school-wide assembly in appreciation of our military
and to pay tribute for all they have done and continue to do in preserving the freedoms
we have in our country!

As you may already know, the McKamey Ranch donated beef for our school food
program at the end of last school year. And we’d like to thank the generous donations
that continue coming in this year, including Karsten Hovland with a beef and Fairhaven
Colony donating a pig. Our students enjoy nutritious meals with fresh local beef and
pork, thanks to our amazing community. KMON 560 am hosts the “lunch of the day” at
6:40 a.m. each morning and showcases lunches from surrounding schools, choosing
their favorite one. We won that contest 11 times last year and this year is off to a great
start, winning again today, October 28th.

Beef Raffle drawing will take place on November 5th, at 10:00 a.m. at Ulm School. Tune
into the ABC Club’s Facebook live drawing. | want to thank the Hastings Lazy J Ranch
for the generous donation of the beef, our students and families for selling tickets, and
to all of you who purchased tickets. This money goes to help make Ulm School the
great place that it is.



As a Reminder, Ulm Schools is partnered with Alliance for Youth (AFY), an organization
that works to ensure the healthy development of children and families. Please see the
attached flyer on the back to learn more.

School Messenger is a parent notification system that allows us to send messages to
our school community. It may be used to inform you of anything school related,
including school emergencies. For the system to work efficiently, it is important that we
have current phone numbers for your family so that those that need to know can receive
the information. Please contact Ms. Angie @ 406-866-3313

HUGE THANKS

American Red Cross and MTANG for sharing their time and joining us during Fire
Prevention week.

ABClub for all the great gifts during Red Ribbon Week and all the goodies for our
Halloween Parade.

MCDonalds, Bill Himmnelberg for our Student of the Month free food certificates.

Mark your calendars:

November 1st - Daylight Savings

November 1st through November 19th - Cat vs. Griz food drive begins
November 5th - Beef Raffle drawing

November 9th - ABClub meeting 4 pm

November 9th - School Board Meeting 6:30 pm

November 11th - Veterans Day

November 19th - End of the trimester

November 19th - Book Swap and Snack

November 19th - Cat / Griz Day

November 19th - Report cards sent home

November 24th, 25th and 26th, Thanksgiving Holiday. No school

Like us on Facebook - Ulm Public Schools



